
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   August 02, 2019

Subject:   1250-EX-ST-2019 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019
Ref. 49483

Ms. Nguyen:

In further reply to the inquiry issued under Ref. 49483, this is to confirm that the Contract POC has once
again changed - to Robert WinKopp - as inserted below:

Customer:                                   US Army
Contract No. :                              W56KGY-16-D-0013-0002
Customer Contract POC:               Robert WinKopp (443) 861-2304 Robert.C.Winkopp.civ.@mail.mil

No other information has changed.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


